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Kari Hanselman

From: Janet Murphy <jmurphy@campaign-office.com>
Sent: August 23, 2024 10:02 AM
To: Kari Hanselman
Subject: Attn: Municipality of East Ferris-The Royal Canadian Legion Ontario Command- 

12th Annual Military Service Recognition Book
Attachments: Rates.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 
  
Hello Kari & The Municipality of East Ferris, 
  
First and foremost, I'd like to thank you all so very much for the generous support you show, 
each year, for our Veterans and Troops across Ontario. 
 
 
Please find attached information outlining the Command Legion's important remembrance 
project this year on behalf of our Veterans.  
  
This unique remembrance publication includes past and present-day Veterans biographies and 
photographs. With the help of our Veterans, their families and friends, submissions are collected 
at local legion branches and our next edition is scheduled for release in October 2025, in 
advance of our Annual Remembrance Day Ceremonies. 
  
Proceeds raised from this annual project are used to support the Veterans Transition 
Programs that help Veterans who suffer from PTSD, Mental Illness and other such challenges. 
These programs assist them in transitioning from military life to civilian life. 
  
It is available for all to see at local legion branches and online at the Ontario Command Legion’s 
website:  http://www.on.legion.ca/remembrance/military-service-recognition-book. It helps us, 
and our younger generations, appreciate and never forget the Sacrifices made by our Veterans 
for the freedoms we enjoy today.    
  
We would sincerely appreciate your support and appreciation for our Veterans by purchasing an 
advertisement in our next edition.  
    
Here's a copy of the beautiful business card support ad you used in our last edition, and we'd be 
honoured, once again, to have your kind support for our Veterans and Troops. 
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If you require any additional information, please reply to this email or phone me at our toll-free 
number below. I will follow up with you in the near future. 
  
Thank you for your consideration and/or support. 
  
Sincerely, 

 
Janet Murphy, 
 
Advertising Rep / Publication Office 
The Royal Canadian Legion Ontario Command 
Campaign Office 
(1-855-241-6967) 
 oncl@fenety.com  
  

 
  

This e-mail and any attachment(s) is for authorized use by the intended recipient(s) only. If you are 
not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, retransmission, conversion to 
hard copy, copying, circulation or any other use of this message and any attachments is strictly 
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prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately and delete this 
e-mail and any attachment(s). Thank you. Ref [ED071422139]  


